From: Trade Policy <tradepolicy@mtt.gov.rs>
Subject: Invitation to a public hearing

Dear Madam/Sir,

We would like to inform you that the Ministry of Trade, Tourism, and Telecommunications
will organize a public hearing in accordance with Article 5 of the Decision on the initiation of
a safeguard investigation concerning imports of rebars on and Article 9 of the Regulation on
detailed conditions for implementation of safeguard measures on 8 October 2020 in the Palace
of Serbia.

A public hearing will be held via video conference by using CISCO system SX20, protocol:
H.323 and IP address: 195.222.98.70. If you are interested in participating in the hearing
please confirm your attendance and sent us your IP address at email: tradepolicy@mtt.gov.rs
not later than 25 September 2020.

During the public hearing you may present any evidence or data you consider relevant as well
as pose questions to other participants in the hearing.

Please note that the information presented orally shall be taken into account only if supported
by evidence and reproduced in writing and made available to other interested parties, taking
account of the protection of confidential information.

Sincerely yours,
Trade Policy Unit
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